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INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  February 28, 2023  
 
SUBJECT:  Discussion on Relocation of the Northern Beach Sector 7 Boundary from R-97 to R-

99  
 
FROM:  Joseph H. Earman 

Commissioner, District 3    
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Background  
 
On February 27, 2023, the Beach & Shore Preservation Advisory Committee (BSPAC) 
unanimously passed a motion recommending the BCC “direct county staff to evaluate the impacts 
of moving the beach Sector 7 northern boundary southward, from R-97 to R-99,” for the primary 
purpose of bypassing some beachfront easement holdouts and improving the prospects of gaining 
90% approval of beach renourishment activities over the redefined Sector 7. 
 
 
Discussion 
  
I’d like to discuss the BSPAC’s recommendation with the Board members. 
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